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General Comment
Nuclear Waste in local landfills, really???

This seems to be another short sighted, who cares about our children and grandchildren type regulation roll 
back favored by the Trump administration.

Business over people, over our future, our health, our stewardship of this earth.

I am angry, disappointed, and sad that our "leaders" care so little about the people they are supposed to be 
serving.
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